

## Interoffice Memorandum

November 17, 2023

TO:

Mayor Jerry L. Demings

-AND-

**County Commissioners** 

FROM:

**Roseann Harrington** 

Chief of Staff, Office of the Mayor

SUBJECT:

November 28, 2023 - Discussion Item

Update on the Pulse Museum

On October 27, 2023, the onePULSE Foundation notified Orange County they would no longer proceed with building a Pulse Museum honoring victims and survivors of the June 12, 2016, Pulse Nightclub tragedy. Staff will provide an update on the associated Pulse Museum Tourist Development Tax (TDT) Funding Agreement and the steps to be taken before the property can be conveyed back to the County.

This item is for discussion only.